

Principal: Mrs C Atkinson

Newgate Lane, Mansfield, Notts NG18 2LB

Telephone: 01623 624709

Email: admin@mansfieldprimaryacademy.org Website: www.mansfieldprimaryacademy.org

@MansfieldGAT

16th July 2018

THE READING AGENCY AND LIBRARIES PRESENT



Dear Parents/Carers

Mansfield Library have started their Summer Reading Challenge, and the children of Mansfield Primary Academy have been invited to take part. Yesterday, we had a visit from Chris at Mansfield Library to explain to us all what this meant.

All you need to do is head down to Mansfield Library to collect your free Mischief Makers Map. For every book that your child borrows from the library and reads, they will receive a sticker on the map. There will then be a certificate if they manage to complete 6 reads! As well as a certificate, for every 2 books that your child reads, they will get to claim a prize! These reads don't have to be stories; the children are encouraged to read anything that they enjoy - this could be comics, stories or non-fiction books.

To promote reading and encourage the children to read, if they complete the summer reading challenge and bring in their certificate when they return to school in September, then your child will receive a special prize from school!

We look forward to hearing about all of the books that you have read!

Yours sincerely

MARGYEOUR

Miss Haycock and Mrs Okonta



